Eustis School Department Stratton School 65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982

os school St., Stratton, ME 0 Phone: (207) 246-2283

Fax: (207) 246-6598

September 12, 2022

Dear Families:

The schedules and routines of the school year are falling into place and the air is cooling. Everyone in the school has been busy getting settled and acclimated to the new normal of this school year.

Important Upcoming Dates:

- First Day of Pre-K: Wednesday, September 14th.
- First Soccer Game of the Season: September 14th, Boys play first at 4:00.
- First Early Release: September 21st, dismissal at 11:30.

The Grow Dome is coming together and we are in hopes of everything falling into place as planned. Our raised beds have been providing some delicious cherry tomatoes and other delectable treats. We will be hosting a schoolwide Harvest Fest at the end of the month. More information to follow soon.

Soccer is underway and we have an excellent showing of participation in grades 4-8. All grades are expanding their experiential learning. The middle school has been hiking and out in the canoes. The grades 3-5 pod have been getting ready to take engines apart and other problem solving activities. The K-2 pod is just beginning with their activities to foster teamwork, perseverance and problem solving.

Please make sure to check the Website at www.strattonschool.org, and Facebook page daily if possible. We are communicating daily in that form and it's a great way to stay connected and up to date with what's going on. Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns. I can be reached at 246-2283 or by email at temery@strattonschool.org.

Yours in education,

Talitha & Emery

Principal